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MEMORANDUM  
DM-OUHROD-2024-1009 
 

TO  
 
 

: ATTY. ALBERTO T. ESCOBARTE 
Regional Director, DepEd Region IV-A 

SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS 
NQESH EXAMINEES  

ALL OTHERS CONCERNED 
 
 
 

FROM : WILFREDO E. CABRAL 
Regional Director  
Officer-in-Charge, Office of the Undersecretary 
Human Resource and Organizational Development  
 
 

SUBJECT : RESCHEDULING OF FY2023 NQESH ADMINISTRATION 
FOR SELECTED EXAMINATION SITES IN CALABARZON DUE 
TO TROPICAL DEPRESSION AGHON 

 
DATE 

 
: 

 
28 May 2024 

 

Due to the Tropical Depression Aghon, examinees and personnel from island towns/ 
barangays and coastal areas experienced difficulty in travelling and intermittent 
internet connection on the following examination sites of CALABARZON: 
 

EXAMINATION SITE ADDRESS 

1. Inosloban Marawoy Integrated 
National High School  

Inosloban, Lipa City, Batangas 

2. Buenaventura Alandy National 
High School 

Tayabas City, Quezon 

3. Quezon National High School M.L Tagarao, Ibabang Iyam,, Lucena 
City, Quezon 

4. Gumaca National High School Mabini, Gumaca West, Quezon 

 
To ensure the safety of all examinees and personnel involved in the test 
administration and secure the integrity of the test which may be compromised in the 
event of potential power interruption and internet connectivity during the conduct of 
the test, the administration of the National Qualifying Examination for School 
Heads (NQESH) will be rescheduled on June 2, 2024 (Sunday). 
 
For your information and guidance. 


